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DOES YOUR BATTERY NEED RECHARGING?
Have you ever felt powerless? Maybe your battery needs charging! “My battery?” you would
say. Yes, that inner part of you that gives you strength. The Spirit man needs to be charged up
every day. According to the scriptures, in Jude verse 20, it says, “But ye, beloved, building up
yourselves on your most holy faith, praying in the Holy Ghost (Spirit).” This is speaking of
praying in tongues or praying in the Spirit. You build your faith up by praying in the Holy Ghost.
Why pray in tongues? Scriptural tongues are languages that a person has never learned. When
you receive the baptism of the Holy Spirit, the initial sign that you have received the baptism is
that you speak in tongues. When we pray in tongues we are praying directly to God. There is no
go between, it is one on one with God. Praying in tongues or praying in the Spirit is the perfect
way to pray because when you do not know how to pray the Holy Spirit prays through you. In
Romans 8:26 it says, “Likewise the Spirit (Holy Spirit) also helpeth our infirmities (feebleness,
frailty, sickness, weakness) for we know not what we should pray for as we ought: but the Spirit
itself (himself) maketh intercession (prayer) for us with groanings which cannot be uttered (so
spiritually deep we can’t put it into words).”
Our lives need to be constantly recharging, and the best way to do it is through praying in the
Spirit. If you have not been baptized in the Holy Spirit with the evidence of speaking in other
tongues, you do not have all the resources that God wants you to have. God wants to give us an
endless supply of everything we need to stay charged up! Whenever trials, pressures, and lack of
strength come across your path, yield to the Holy Spirit, and pray in tongues. It will build you up,
and your “spiritual battery” will be recharged and receive power to go on.

